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To Parents of Students in Years 7-10 & Y12 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Governors’ Visitation and Senior Prize Giving – Wednesday 28 June 2017 
 
In order to accommodate the Governors’ Visitation and Senior Prize Giving, school for Years 7-10 & 
Y12 will end at 12 noon on Wednesday 28 June and students will be expected to leave at that time.   
 
Please note - there will be no breakfast or lunch service on this day. Cold snacks only will be 
available from the Annex at break time. 
 
If there is difficulty over transport, boys may remain at school under supervision until the normal time, 
but please indicate this by completing and returning the slip below.  A nil return is NOT required. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Robert Masters 
 
Headmaster 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
GOVERNORS’ VISITATION & SENIOR PRIZE GIVING (Years 7-10 & Y12) 
 
Please return to your son’s/daughter’s Form Tutor by Monday 26 June 2017. 
 
Child’s name:  ___________________________________________ Form:  _______________ 
 
I would like my son/daughter to remain at school until 3.45pm on Wednesday 28 June 2017. 

 

Signed:  _____________________________ Parent name:  __________________________ 
          (please print) 

From The Headmaster  
Robert Masters, BSc. 

  


